
Neatishead Weekly 
Update 

11th February 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
My best wishes to all those feeling unwell 
or needing to self-isolate. 
It has been a good half term – lots of really 
good learning going on in all three 
classrooms. 
Attendance is low at 87% so far this year, 
but for the most part that has been 
unavoidable. Fingers crossed the number 
of positive cases across our community 
drop after half term and all our children and 
staff can enjoy good continuity. 
Enjoy a relaxing break next week and we 
look forward to hearing all the news when 
the children are back on 21st February 
Best wishes 
 

Julie 
 

 
Looking ahead 

 
 
Monday 21st February 2022 – CHILDREN 
RETURN TO SCHOOL 
 
                           ***** 
Friday 25th February – Cluster Cross 
Country 
 
                          ***** 
Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day 
 

 
Peacock Class 
 

 
 
The colours we share project 
 

 

 
Force meters – investigating mass and 
weight 

. 

                            Swimming 
 
Swimming will continue each Friday after 
half term 
 
 
                           Gatekeepers swimming (am) 
                              Peacocks swimming (pm) 

 
 

         Reminders 
 
Please could long hair 
be tied up for school. 
 
                ***** 
  All children should 
come to school in the 
correct uniform /p.e kit. 
Please check the 
website for guidance. 
 
              ****** 
 

 
Children have 
been learning a 
new school song 
“This little light of 
mine”. This is on 
the website for 
all to listen to. 

 
 
 
 



 


